State of Idaho -

DEPARTMENT OF WATER RESOURCES

Southern Region, 222 Shoshone st. East, Twin Falls, Idaho 83301 (208) 736-3033

CECIL D. ANDRUS R. KEITH HIGGINSON

Govermnor Director

January 11, 1995

Mr. Robert S. Hope
Watermaster

Water District 43-B
HC 72 Box 2270
Malta, ID 83342

RE: Letter dated January 14, 1994 sent to Loren Holmes.

Dear Mr. Hope:

As promised, I have inquired about the letter you sent to Loren
Holmes among the staff here in the office. I asked Jim Stanton who
is responsible for the water district program and Allen Merritt who

is now the regional manager to check their files and they have not
been able to find a copy.

Please send me a copy of the letter again and I will acknowledge
the copy within 24 hours and see that you recieve a follow-up phone
call or letter as soon as possible.

I apologize again for the unreasonable delay in responding to your
letter and will look forward to recieving a copy from you.

Sincerely,

?ﬁm@ ]
Francis G. Hitchcock \7/-4 ﬁ/ //—yf

Water Resource Agent Sr.
_

cc: Doug Freestone, Sr.
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